
 

 

August 20, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Fort Bend ISD has students and families that speak many different languages.  In an effort to 
ensure that all of our families are able to be informed of the amazing things that are happening 
on our campus and throughout the district, we have multiple ways for you to be able to 
translate the information into your native language.  

• Our Parent Newsletter is written in Smore which has a translation feature embedded in 
the newsletter 

• The district web site can be translated into many languages 
• All communication is available in English and Spanish 
• Front office staff and bilingual teachers are available to help with translations and 

telephone calls.  
• Translators are offered for ARD’s if needed 

 

If we have not met your need for translation, please reach out to the campus so that we can 
accommodate your needs.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Brandi Brooks 

Principal, Hodges Bend Middle School 
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